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 June is already here!
E.C.C.S. Students Jump into
Summer!

A
s we enter the final month of the school
year, I would like to take this opportunity
to thank you for all the support you have

offered to both staff and students throughout the
various initiatives that took place this year!
Together, we have accomplished many great
things!  

T
o help celebrate the end of another great
year, Parent Council would like to invite all
parents to join us for our Inflatable Fun

Day on Tuesday, June 21st. Thanks to a generous
donation from Parent Council, the students of
E.C.C.S. will once again be able to climb, jump
and bounce their way into summer! While the
inflatables will be part of our fun day activities, each
division will have approximately 45 minutes of free
play in the afternoon. Additional information
regarding our Fun Day will be sent home shortly!

A
s we are now in the final weeks of the
school year, a number of events have
been planned and we hope that you can

join us! Be sure to check out the reverse side of
this newsletter for all of the calendar details! 

- Monday, June 6th is a Professional Development
Day. There are no classes on this day!

- On Thursday, June 2nd , staff and students will be
celebrating World Catholic Education Day! We
will all be eating lunch together in the gym. We
have also invited a number of retired teachers to
thank them for all that they have done to support
Catholic Education!

- On Monday, June 20th, we will gather as a school
at 9:20 a.m. for a Prayer Service to celebrate
National Aboriginal Day which takes place on
June 21st. All are welcome!

Our Year End  Mass with Father John will take
place on Friday, June 24th at 10:35 a.m. in the gym.
All are welcome!

- Report cards go home on Friday, June 24th,
2011.

Finally, as the warmer weather has now
arrived, students are reminded that beach
wear and flip flops are not permitted at school
and that sandals without straps are not
permitted on outdoor equipment due to safety
reasons. In addition, all shorts and skorts must
consistently be at finger tip length. For more
information, see the school agenda insert that
was sent home and signed by students at the
beginning of the year! 
                                                                            
                                 L. Hurtubise, Principal

Important Grade 8 Dates:

Grade 8 Awards Celebration in the gym at
1:00 p.m. on Wednesday, June 22.

Grade 8 Graduation Ceremony at 6:00
p.m. on Thursday, June 23 at Our Mother of
Perpetual Help Parish.


